

Christ Presbyterian Church, New Haven

18 November 2020

Dear CPC Family,

Please be in prayer for our brother Pat who tested positive for Covid-19 today after recently learning of exposure on 11/8. Currently he reports no symptoms.

He was last at CPC on 11/11 and did participate in our School of Discipleship dramatic reading behind a plexiglass barrier (without a mask during the performance, but masked at all other times with social distancing). There is a less than 5% chance of contracting Covid-19 from someone wearing a mask with social distancing. Accordingly, there is no state requirement to quarantine (as there would be for an unmasked household contact). Please take precautions according to your own reasonable conscience while we all remain vigilant to practice our CPC Covid-19 protocols as can be reviewed on our Covid-19 Homepage (cpcnewhaven.org/covid19).

In Christ, Preston Graham